
Subject:  Water usage 
 
 
I believe that the greatest users of water in this state are agricultural and some industrial 
businesses. As such there should be a scaling of price based on what they use. 
If most homes use 260 litres a year, why would you charge more, if this is the standard? An 
incentive can be given to those using less and a higher charge should be given to those using 
more than the standard. Do not once more, as so many government agencies do, penalise 
the standard user. 
    
Sue Toby 
 


